
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

C-1 CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT  
APPLICATION #Z-2019-011 

ACCESSORY DWELLING UNIT FOR AN EMPLOYEE 
CAL-MAINE FOODS-APPLICANT 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Planning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing on Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Millard County Offices—71 South 
200 West, Delta, Utah, for the purpose of receiving public comment on C-1 Conditional Use 
Permit Application #Z-2019-011 for an Accessory Dwelling Unit for an Employee at 
property located approximately 3565 West 8500 North, Delta and more particularly 
described as: 
 
 APN: DO-2636-1 
 E1/2 NW1/4 SEC 33, T15S, R7W, SLM (80.0 Acres) 
  
A copy of the application for the proposed C-1 Conditional Use Permit is available for 
review and inspection at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah. 
 
Anyone having questions may also contact the Millard County Planner Adam Richins at the 
above address in Delta or by calling 1-435-864-1406. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend and make comment.  
 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress May 22, 2019. 
 


